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Dear Dr. Keinosuke Fujita 

Here in Denmark we have heard the terrible news about the situation in Japan. 

With this greeting we will send our deepest sympathy and condolences to you. It 

is so meaningless and sadly that this is happen, and we will pray and hope this 

nightmare in your country will get an end very soon. Greetings and wishes for the 

best from the Turner Organisation in Denmark. 

Lisbeth Just Pedersen 

Dearest Friends 

On behalf of our Australian Association, May I pass on our thoughts and strength 

to you all in this time. It is hard to put into words how we feel, but hope that 

knowing you are all being thought of, and hope there will be some normality in the 

not to distant future. It will be years for recovery. In friendship Turner Syndrome 

Sharing Together. 

Dianne J King 

Secretary

Australian Turner Syndrome Association 



Dear Keinosuke, 

I have been following the events unfolding in Japan with great concern. I hope you 

are doing OK and that the country recovers quickly from these terrible events. We 

all in the US are keenly aware of connecting with Japan when these disasters occur. 

So my very best wishes to you, your family, the Japanese Pediatric Endocrine 

Society, and the Japanese Turner Syndrome Society. 

Judy

Judith Ross, M.D. 

Professor, Department of Pediatrics, Thomas Jefferson University 
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